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Powder River Basin Resource Council

The Powder River Basin Resource Council applauds the Department of Environmental Quality's
efforts to secure financial assurance for all un-bonded commercial oilfield waste disposal facilities
(COWDFs). Our members believe that obtaining legitimate financial bonds to fully cover the cost
of closing and reclaiming these facilities is the only way to ensure Wyoming taxpayers do not
eventually foot the bill for cleanup. We appreciate the work DEQ has put into this rule-making and
we would like to thank the Environmental Quality Council for addressing this important issue.



